
From: Julie Koslowsky <jkoslowsk@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 5:03 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Question 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I attended the Brother Mike Awards last night in my official capacity as Director of Teen 
Services at the request of our partner organization, Chicago Learning Exchange. It was a great 
event celebrating mentors across Chicago who work in out of school time orgs serving teens. 
 

Thanks, 

Julie 

 

Julie Koslowsky | Director of Teen Services  

Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library 
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